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Global Calling Corporation 

 
 
 
March 21, 2017 
 
 
FCC International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
RE:  214 License Surrender 
 Global Calling Corporation 
 ITC-214-20140714-00199 
 
 
Dear Sirs or Madames: 
 
This letter shall serve as immediate and official notification, and in compliance with the FCC 
website required International 214 license surrender procedures, that Global Calling Corporation 
(dba Starfone), ITC-214-20140714-0019, is surrendering our license to the Federal 
Communications Commission.  
 
Effective March 21, 2017, Starfone discontinued providing telecommunications services to our 
customers.  Due to increasingly competitive forces, market conditions and regulations, we were 
left with no choice but to make this business decision and close our operations.  
 
Customers have been provided with notification of our closure and our vendors as well.  
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions you may have (424) 276-3710. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jeff Kapner 
 
Jeff Kapner 
Global Calling Corporation 
 
 
Cc: Renzo Biogeti  

William Holcomb, Esquire 
 Mohamed Hegazy, C.P.A. 


